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Team Event!

State

Happy Halloween!! On
Friday October 29th, the
Kambrianites team had a
great team event: a
Halloween party! 

We each dressed up as
characters - we had a
Pirate, an LA RAM, Harry
Potter, Hermione Granger,
and Ron Weasley, a farmer,
a Samurai, Drake, a zombie,
and a hunter! 

Drum roll please... 

For our "funniest winner",
we have Greg - the LA Ram! 

For our "scariest winner",
we have Hamid - the Pirate!
Arggg! 

For our "unique winner",
we have Harry Potter,
Hermione Granger, and
Ron Weasley! 

Finally, for our "overall
winner" of 2021's Kambrian
Halloween Party is Rae -
Drake the rapper! 

Thank you for your
hard work and

dedication, team. 
 Happy Halloween!

Kambrian is happy to announce
that we are now registered to do
business in the state of New York!
Prior to this, Kambrian Corporation
had only been licensed to collect
sales tax in NY. This means that
Kambrian is now a full-fledged New
York business. Congratulations to
our team - Hello, New York! 

In the state of Texas, our contracts
team has been hard at work -
Kambrian has now been added to
Synnex's DIR contract for the state of
Texas. This gives us access to the
best brands - Beyond Trust, Ekahau,
Red Hat, and many more - at the
best prices for our customers. 


